
 
We support Oregon House Plan B and Oregon Senate Plan B.   
 
The A & C plans "divide communities of common interest" and therefore do not meet the legal criteria 
for redistricting.  
 
Specifically, the House and Senate A & C plans create several large, mostly rural districts each with small 
inclusions of dense urban portions of Eugene, thereby disenfranchising the rural residents of these 
proposed districts. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share our perspective. 
 
Peter & Nancy Sikora, Congressional District #4 
 


